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Rule Change Extension Notice: 
Administrative Improvements to the Outage Process 
(RC_2014_03) 

This notice of extension is given under clause 2.5.12 of the Wholesale Electricity Market 

Rules (Market Rules). 

Submitter:  Kate Ryan, IMO 

Date submitted: 27 November 2014 

Date of extension 27 February 2015 

In accordance with clause 2.5.10 of the Market Rules, the IMO has extended the timeframe 
for the publication for the Draft Rule Change Report for the Rule Change Proposal: 
Administrative Improvements to the Outage Process (RC_2014_03) by 14 Business Days 
until Friday 20 March 2015.  

Dates for subsequent steps of the rule change process have been adjusted accordingly. 

Reason for the extension 

The IMO has extended the timeframe for the publication of the Draft Rule Change Report by 

14 Business Days to allow sufficient time for the IMO to adequately asses various 

implementation options in response to an issue raised by System Management in its 

submission. 

Further details relating to the Rule Change Proposal are available at: 

www.imowa.com.au/RC_2014_03. 

Proposed work program  

 The IMO presents its draft decision in the Draft Rule Change Report. 

 The second submission period is held. 

 The IMO presents its final decision in the Final Rule Change Report. 

 If approved, the Amending Rules commence. 

http://www.imowa.com.au/home/electricity/rules/rule-changes/under-development/rule-change-rc_2014_03



